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Editor’s ‘View From the Rim 

 

For all those who participated… PK 
  

Thank you for attending and supporting 

the new grave marker Ceremony for Christian 
Gobrecht! 
 
As you can see from Len Augsburger's column 
this month starting on page 8, it was quite a      
numismatic event attended not only by Gobrecht 
family descendants, but by important dignitaries 
from the U.S. Mint, the ANA President, a repre-
sentative of  ANS, television media staff, and     
officers and members of  the Liberty Seated     
Collectors Club. 
 
What a special tribute to an extremely talented  
artist and Engraver of  the Philadelphia Mint who designed some of  our country’s     
earliest circulating coinage and historically significant medals. 
 

* Where did November and December go?  It seemed from this desk that those months 

just blew by.  Another year is just about ready to warp up and then we all start out again in 
2025.  I won’t mention politics of course, but what is really ahead of us all with the change in 
administration at the White House and in both houses of the U.S. Congress? 
 
* Also, in November was the last major regional coin show of the year.  The Whitman 
Baltimore Coin & Currency Show took place with good attendance from LSCC members.  I 
personally made it this time on Friday and took a few pictures to share of activities on the 
bourse floor which are always fun for me to observe and share smiles with fellow collectors.  

See Ken Otto’s Regional Report starting on page 18.   Merry Christmas, Happy     
Hanukkah, and Best to Everyone in the New Year!   


